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Mr Stephen Shoesmith

Senior Planning Officer, Resource Assessments
Department of Planning and Environment

GPO Box 39

SYDNEY NSW 2001

Email: Stephen.shoesmith@planning.nsw.gov.au

Dear Mr Shoesmith

Woodlawn Mine Project — (MOD 1)
Review of Environmental Assessment

| refer to your email of 9 February 2016 regarding an application from Heron
Resources Limited to modify the Woodlawn Mine development consent.

The NSW Department of Industry, Division of Resources & Energy (the Division) has
reviewed the Woodlawn Mine Environmental Assessment Proposed Modification for
the Relocation of the Underground Mine Entry, January 2016.

—ltis noted that the modification involves:
1. Relocation of the approved mine entry box cut site;
2. Relocation of the associated Paste Fill Plant to the same location;

3. Upgrading an existing access road between the new mine entry and
processing plant to cater for the transport of ore by off road haul trucks; and

4. Minor site layout adjustments to allow for the relocation of the box cut and
mine entry.

The Division has no objections to Woodlawn Mine Project Modification 1.

Should you have any enquires regarding this matter please contact Steve Cozens,
Senior Project Officer on (02) 9842 8573.

Yours sincerely

K SQ
(_\/l Bryan Wh{tck . \?\ ? L
A/Manager
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